

# **NEWSLETTER**

March 2017

Welcome to the latest edition of the Wacky Club Newsletter. We hope you enjoy catching up with all the latest news!

We are proud to inform you that Wacky obtained a "Good" Ofsted report recently. This was due to the excellent work put in by Jo and the team. The report can be found at:

https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/inspection-reports/find-inspection-report/provider/CARE/EY446938



We welcome two new members to the Wacky Team:

- Nick Constantilieris enjoys playing pool and football.
- Sarah Borthwick enjoys being creative, baking and art.

Both Sarah and Nick have completed their Basic

Child Protection Certificates. The children are really enjoying their company.



A huge thank you to Laura Moss, who donated a 32" Sony Bravia TV to Wacky!



Half term fun!

#### DATES FOR THE DIARY

WACKY HOLIDAY CLUB WILL BE RUNNING THIS EASTER - SPACES ARE STILL AVAILABLE:

MONDAY 3<sup>RD</sup> - FRIDAY 7<sup>TH</sup> APRIL

MONDAY 10<sup>TH</sup> -THURSDAY 13<sup>TH</sup> APRIL

MAY HALF TERM: 30TH MAY-2<sup>ND</sup> JUNE



#### PLEASE REVIEW US ONLINE!

We would like to promote the Wacky Club locally and online.

If you could spare a moment, please write us a review.

Suggested sites are <u>www.netmums.com</u>; <u>www.goodcareguide.co.uk</u>; <u>www.bigreddirectory.com</u>.

### **HOLIDAY CLUB NEWS**

Did you know that the holiday club is open to 4-12 year olds, even if they are not at Shelford School? Please tell your friends and ask them to check out the website for further details www.wackyclub.co.uk

February half term holiday club ran superbly! A particular highlight was making sidewalk chalk using corn flour, paint and water.

Planned themes for Easter include Cooking, Superheroes, Lego, Annie, Easter and Spring Life.



#### SPACES AVAILABLE

Spaces are available at Wacky on a Friday. We can also offer spaces after after-school clubs, in the second (4.30-6pm) session. Please speak to Jo for more information about availability.

Jo has also been working through the waiting list, so if you are offered a place that you no longer require, please reply to Jo immediately so that the place can be offered to the next family/child on the list. Thank you.

#### **NEW COMMITTEE MEMBERS NEEDED!**

As you may or may not know, The Wacky Club is unable to run without the leadership of the Wacky Committee. This is a group of parents who use Wacky. We are looking for some more parents to join the committee. No special skills are needed – just some enthusiasm. Remember: we are all busy, working parents who give up our time to help run the club, so we can do with as much help as possible. Please contact <a href="mailto:info@wackyclub.co.uk">info@wackyclub.co.uk</a> or speak to Jo/a current committee member if you're interested in helping out.

#### WE'RE HIRING!

We're looking for an enthusiastic Playworker to join the Wacky Club After School and Holiday Club team.

For more information about the position, visit:

http://www.wackyclub.co.uk/content/playworker-vacancy

To apply or to discuss the vacancies, please email info@wackyclub.co.uk.

## SOME GENERAL HOUSEKEEPING POINTS

Landline is 01223 840777 Mobile is 07885 035033

If you know that your child will not be attending a session, please can you let the club know as soon as possible by phoning or by emailing wackybookings@hotmail.co.uk.

This saves staff waiting for children who are not attending the club.

Any payment enquiries should be sent to wackyclub@hotmail.co.uk



# The Wacky Club

Gt. and Lt. Shelford Primary School Church Street Great Shelford Cambridge CB22 5EL We're on the Web! See us at: www.wackyclub.co.uk